
Myra Federspiel 
 
My past work experience, I served as Deputy 

to the Secretary of the Commonwealth for 

two administrations, Director of Member 

Services for the Richmond Association of 

Realtors.  I retired in March 2020, after 

working as an Account Executive/Regional 

Manager in the Home Warranty Industry. 
 

 

I have been attending Unity of Bon Air since January 2000.  During 

these past 24 years I have been privileged to serve as a class 

facilitator (Lessons In Truth), Events (Director of Fun), Chaplain, 

Christmas Garden lights and office volunteer.  
 

I am currently serving as Treasurer. I prepared and submitted to the 

Board this year’s operating budget, negotiated an increase in the 

interest rate paid on our Money Market account as well as invested 

some of our funds in a 7-month CD with a guaranteed 5% yield.  I 

would like to continue reviewing and updating our financial policies and 

procedures, which is why I am running again for the Board. 
 

I have two awesome sons, William and Andrew, two fabulous 

daughters-in-law, Emily and Regina, and two absolutely fantastic 

grandsons, Charlie and Devin.  My other child (4-legged) is Brisco who 

keeps me smiling. 


